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29 November 2016 
 
 

D16/38914 
Ms Suzanne Wallace 
Partner 
Moray & Agnew 
Level 24, 233 Castlereagh Street  
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Via email: mdelvecchio@moray.com.au 
 
Dear Ms Wallace 
 
I refer to your correspondence of 11 November 2016 on behalf of Dr Kiran Phadke regarding his 
invitation to appear before the Select Committee inquiry into off-protocol prescribing of 
chemotherapy in New South Wales.  
 
I wish to advise that the committee will consider the matter of Dr Phadke’s appearance in February 
2017 when the relevant investigations have progressed.  
 
If you have questions please contact Ms Merrin Thompson, Inquiry Manager, on 9230 2895 or via 
email to chemotherapyinquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
The Hon Paul Green MLC 
Chair 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

 SELECT COMMITTEE ON OFF-PROTOCOL PRESCRIBING OF CHEMOTHERAPY IN NSW


